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Dear Colleagues,

We are delighted to welcome you to the first spe-
cial issue of the Journal of ETA Maritime Scien-
ce (JEMS),  which has been edited by experts on 
maritime science. 

This is the first special issue contains collections 
of papers on maritime topic which they were pre-
sented in V. National Maritime Congres held in 
Istanbul on 13th of November 2013. They were 
compiled by  editors who are responsible for the 
selection of contributions to maritime sector.

The JEMS publishes full length research papers 
with significant novelty and scientific impacts  
which improve our understanding of the mari-
time subjects.

As always, we welcome your input and involve-
ment. Please do not hesitate to contact us at:
bilgi@gemimo.org

All my best,
Alper KILIÇ
Editor in Chief

journal homepage: www.gemimo.org
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